SAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL 
AND
CAREER CENTER

Wednesday, March 27, 2013

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENT

Don’t forget to buy your ticket for this year’s singing bee….It will be held tomorrow during second and fifth hours in the Strahl Theatre.  Tickets will be sold each lunch hour and the cost is one dollar.  See you there…

Applications for the Order of the Eastern Star Scholarship are available in the Career Center Office.  There will be two $500 scholarships awarded at the Career Center Awards program.

Applicants should be:
1. completing graduation with a Career Center Certificate
2. pursuing a technical degree
3. have a minimum 2.9 GPA 
4. be involved in service activities
5. and have a teacher recommendation.

Applications are due in the Career Center office by April 19, 2013.


Students United is participating in the Read N’ Give campaign all this week.  This is a state-wide campaign for the recycling of books to promote local literacy.  If you have new or gently used books lying around please consider donating them to Students United during all three lunches this week in the cafeteria.  Thank you!


Registration for the senior graduation party will be held on April 11th during A, B, and C lunch in the cafeteria.  


The Sault Health Adolescent Care Center will be open during spring break. Students who would like to take the baseline pre-concussion testing please stop by or call the SHACC at 635-3839 ext 5802 for an appointment. You do not have to be a student athlete to receive this service.
This is also a good time to make sure that your vaccinations are up-to-date. Most insurance including Medicaid and MIChild are accepted. There is a $10 fee for immunizations not covered by insurance. No student is denied service based on inability to pay. 
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Lunch:          Big Daddy Pizza, Deli Sandwich on Whole Grain Bread, Specialty Salad with Roll

Sides:            Sweet Potato Fries, Sliced Pears
